
December 2022

Presidents’ Message
December seems to be the busiest month.  Parties to 

host or attend, presents to find and wrap, and if 
you are or have someone in school, getting all that 
work done or graded makes time fly.  November was 
also busy!  Thank you to all who donated turkeys 

and to those who made Thanksgiving dinner for the 
Medford police.  It is wonderful to be a part of an 
organization that helps so many in our community.  

In November we were thankful for all of YOU.  
Joyce made us all these lovely bookmarks.  If you 
didn't receive one, she still has some!  .  We are 
looking forward to celebrating with you at our 

holiday party/meeting on December 8th.  If you have 
not yet, please let us know if you are attending 

Medfordwomansclub@gmail.com  We hope you have a 
happy holiday season!


Shawn and Ellen

 Dates to Remember


December 2 ~ last day to order 
see’s candies for holiday 

delivery 


December 3 ~ dickens festival

Main street


4:30 pm


December 8 ~ holiday party

Medford memorial community 

center 

6:00 pm


Cost is $20

If you would like to take part in 
the gift giving, please bring one 

valued at $25


December 18 

First night of Hanukkah 


December 21 ~ first day of 
winter


December 25 ~ Christmas Day


December 31 ~ new year’s eve


mailto:Medfordwomansclub@gmail.com


Book Club
Things to Consider

Fund-raising news


we are looking to restart our 
fundraising tea this coming year.  

We need the participation of every 
member in the club.  Please join the 

committee in a capacity that suits 
your interests and passions.

Part of our mission to ‘make the 
community a better place to live’ 

is to support our local 
businesses.  Please consider 
staying local for you holiday 

gift giving needs.

A child’s Christmas 

Carol by Dylan 

Thomas 


Wednesday, 

December 13 ~ 6pm


Elaine’s house


Wanna read ahead?  

Next up:


The crimson petal 

and the white by 

Michael faber 


Date and location 

This nostalgic 

recollection of Christmas 

past by celebrated Welsh 

poet Dylan Thomas evokes 

the beauty and tradition of 

the season at every turn: 

the warmth of a family 

gathering; the loveliness 

of a mistletoe-decked home; 

the predictability of cats 

by the fire; the mischief 

and fun of children left to 

their own devices; and the 

sheer delight of gifts--be 

they Useful or Useless. 

Thanks to Nora, Joann, susan, Nancy, Ellen, Denise and 
Suzanne for donating turkeys for our feeding families 

- turkeys for Seneca project and Thanks to Vicki for 
organizing the drop and to Chris for getting the 

turkeys delivered to the Seneca food pantry in time 
for Thanksgiving delivery


Thanks to Nora, Maureen, Julie, Susan, Joyce, nancy, 
Erin, Samantha and Ellen for donating thanksgiving 

dinner for on duty police officers.


Thanks to Denise for coordinating our letters from 
Santa and to everyone who spread the word.


Thanks to Vicki for setting up our see’s candies 
fundraiser and again thanks to everyone who spread 

the word.




NJSFWC news




The woman’s club of Medford is a proud 
member of the New Jersey state 

federation of women’s clubs and in turn 
of the general federation of women’s 

clubs.

Club women are ‘dedicated to 

community improvement by enhancing 
the lives of others through volunteer 

service’.

General federation of 
women’s clubs



